CEPP Meeting #35 April 16, 2001

Present: Adam Abramowitz, Sandy Baum, John Brueggemann, Pat Fehling, Pat Oles, Lary Opitz, David Peterson

The Committee approved the minutes from meeting #34 (April 9).

Linda Simon and Frank Gonzalez will replace Lary Optiz and David Peterson on CEPP next year. We will check with CFG to find out who will replace Phil Ortiz.

CEPP should review the sections of the Middle States Review draft report relating to the curriculum.

John discussed the transition to the new language requirement with the Foreign Language Department. They do not see any need to make any changes in any of their courses. We agreed that this is not CEPP's issue.

Items on the future agenda for CEPP include assessment and the relationship between the structure of the schedule/ calendar and course availability.

We discussed our report of our IPC planning meeting. Pat Oles will send it to Jim Gette. We discussed making sure the need for more faculty lines is highlighted and the understanding that we face trade-offs is explicit.

John plans to write an annual report that discusses some of the lessons CEPP learned in the process of getting the new curriculum approved.

We discussed the operating code we are in the process of writing.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandy Baum